CUS417/91.22

Queen's College, Oxford.

21 May, 1895.



My Dear Dr. Sanderson,

I gather from your letter that the course you recommend is that the Medical Committee of Council should meet and agree upon two or three points as necessary or highly desirable in any future arrangements for the Lichfield Foundation, with a veiw to further negotiation either directly or through an intermediary with the people at the Infirmary. If this is the case would 5 p.m. on Friday May 31 or Saturday June 1 suit you for the meeting of the Committee.

Yours very truly,

J. R. Magrath. V.C.

The Regius Professor of Medicine.